
Dear Members,  

  

The Board of Directors of Sportslink are pleased to advise that the majority of our 

facilities will re-open on Monday 29th June 2020.   Hours of opening, until further notice 

are Monday to Friday from 7am.to 10.00pm and Saturday and Sunday from 9.00am to 

6.00 p.m. The facility will remain open in accordance with Government guidelines in 

respect of the Covid-19 Pandemic. 

  

Please be advised that a number of changes are in place to allow for adequate social 

distancing and safe usage of our pools, gym and other activities. We request that you 

would respect other users in the Centre and observe all rules and regulations as 

advised by Sportslink Management and the Irish Government. 

  

Pool access will be limited to 48 persons per hour. With all users limited to 60-minute 

visits. This may be increased in the coming weeks in accordance with Government 

guidelines. Pre-booking is not necessary at the moment; however, this may be 

required at a later stage.  Cleaning and sanitising of all areas will be ongoing with no 

resources spared to ensure maximum hygiene at all times.  

  

The Gym will be open with a number of changes with equipment distanced further 

apart and staff will be available throughout opening times to clean and sanitise as 

required. Gym changing rooms and showers will not be available until further notice. 

  

The Health Suite (Saunas, Steam rooms & Jacuzzi ), Bubble Pool and Slides will be 

closed until further notice.  A one-way system will be in operation in part of the 

Complex.  All users are obliged to adhere to this policy at all times.  

  

Changing cubicles will be available in the swimming area however if possible, 

Swimmers should endeavour to be prepared prior to visiting the Centre; this will help 

speed up the procedure and add to your time spent in the pool. All swimmers must 

take a shower on entry and exiting the pool. Showering and changing should be as 

swift as possible to allow others members to use the facility.  

  

All other activities will not return until advised by Government. The restricted opening 

of the facilities are a positive step forward, we look forward to welcoming you and your 

family back to Sportslink. On our part we will do our upmost to insure a pleasant visit.   

 

 To our members who have lost love ones during this Pandemic we offer you our 

Prayers and condolences. 

  

  

Yours sincerely 

  

Board of Directors 

  
 


